WESTMONT NEWSLETTER Westmont Homes Association July 2006

Reorganization of Westmont Board

Due to the recent resignation of Lin Yeskie, the Westmont Board has reorganized per the by-laws and the new officers are as follows. Shirley Knese will fill the position of President, which will come up for re-election in October 2007. Ginger Burns will serve as Secretary and prepare the Newsletter. Jean Cooley will continue as Treasurer until October 2006. Due to her recent engagement, she will be moving out of town later in the fall. Tony Fink will continue as Lawn and Grounds Director until October 2006. Kevin Donahue will continue as Director of Property Values and Brenda Flagler will continue as Social Director. The Board has asked Bill Framel to become a Director to fill the seventh position.

Due to several positions being up for re-election in October, we would like to ask some of you to volunteer as a nominating committee. Please contact Shirley Knese at 485-8689 if you are interested.

Thank You

We would like to express our gratitude to Lin Yeskie for her years of service on the Westmont Board. We appreciate her dedication and hard work in keeping our neighborhood maintained to such a high standard.

New Neighbors

We are pleased to welcome our new neighbors to Westmont.

Elizabeth McCord 12013 Hemlock
Betty Craney 8328 W. 120th Street
Barb Nauman 8316 W. 121st Street

Directory Correction

Please correct the phone number for David Sleeper in your Directory. The correct listing should read 491-1022.

T-Bones Ball Game

We have selected Wednesday, August 2nd as the date for Westmont residents to attend a T-Bones ball game. The game will start at 7:05 p.m. at the Community America Ballpark. They will be playing the Joliet JackHammers. Please call Brenda Flagler at 498-1617 if you are interested. The ticket price will depend on the size of our group; we need at least 25 people to get a group discount.

Westmont Golf Tournament

Bill Framel is still looking for a few more golfers for the neighborhood golf tournament. The exact date has not been selected, but it will probably be in August. Please call Bill at (913) 322-4605 with your name and handicap, if known. He will give you more information at that time.

Condolences

We would like to extend our sympathy to Howard Bormaster and family on the recent loss of Gilda. Our thoughts and prayers are with you.

Lawn and Grounds

Tony Fink has suggested that residents that have problem areas in their yards that pool or hold water due to heavy rainfall call Aspen to assess and assist with the problem. There will be a charge for any work done by Aspen.

Restrictions Committee

The last meeting of the Committee was very long but accomplished a great deal. After one more editorial review of the revised restrictions, final preparations will be made and copies will be hand delivered to each Westmont homeowner.

Coffee Time

Mark your calendars to join us for good coffee and great conversation at Scooter's Coffeehouse at 9:00 a.m. on Tuesday, July 11. Our June coffee was a great success so we have decided to make it a monthly event. If you missed the first one, we would love to have you join us in July. For those of you unfamiliar with Scooter's, they are located on the southwest corner of Antioch and College. See you there!

Have a Safe and Happy 4th of July!!